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March 30, 2021 

 

 

Hello, Ramona Students and Families! 

  

We hope you are enjoying some time off from school and getting some time to relax and recharge 

with your family. 

  

If you are receiving this email, it means that you or your Viking are opting to stay with 100% 

distance learning for the remainder of the school year.   We understand your decision and wanted 

to confirm by reaching out to you.  If later on your decision changes, you will need to contact the 

school.  It can take up to 1 week to accommodate new students joining campus; we want to make 

sure we have appropriate supplies and seating ready. 

  

If you are staying in distance learning, there is nothing additional for you to do. 

  

We do want to inform you about a change in the student learning schedule for the week of April 

5
th
. The distance learning schedule for the week of April 5 - 9 will be adjusted to allow the school 

staff to prepare classrooms for the return of students.  On regular days, classes will end by 11:25 

with no differentiated instruction during the week. Wednesday, April 7 will have a 1st period 

check in for attendance at 8:00 and then students will complete work provided by teachers from 

earlier in the week.  The full schedule is linked HERE. 

  

Additionally, we wanted to inform you that school meetings, like IEP Meetings, SST Meeting, 

Parent Conferences, etc., will still take place virtually via zoom or by phone.   If you would like to 

meet with a teacher or counselor, please email to set up a virtual appointment. 

  

If you have any questions, please reach out to the school at (909) 971-8260. 

  

Thank you, and have a wonderful Spring Break! 

  

Ramona Middle School 
 

http://links.a.signalkit.com/ls/click?upn=DhP0SMcaD-2FeicGP3gkHeKwgKJT5LwxSkvewKElfnzjEtWzFYG0Mttop-2F0j0JODFt3MDS66-2BIiSJkI-2B3BmRX1C5jbZ-2BEsc23Z0Hb6wlYKzVY-3DcvPY_CBELDnRKi05Qai1S3B2pLRq5MlGjHv8o-2FdZAov0YpcB2ow-2FwOZvPPyDL5REIs5fjaSlrG4hun16a4lXALL3gdzpdugNEJOjPr8C6cT8Zqax2np2B4JnB89Xm9WZVYub0p9EwJrF6ajM7-2Be0Ek1b3KE4Yf0MXR-2F7PIcocUgDYxtkpoUc-2FQ00wxLLFLZbVFirSZOjakVLciZDzhY27ev4udFZltOL6Um80ksh76YMkkoeFqU4xVaqbyvSlK5JkAlY4L-2FsJdN3kt2kC-2BbZBK-2FFx9Bif-2Bx1Nqf1a77cHLaqWHQua9tDcxhn9vlWYNDXDjPk-2B

